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Council Highlights 

October 22, 2020 Council Meeting   
 

• Council set the date of November 23, 2020 for the Seaside Waterfronts public 
meeting at 7:00 pm.  This meeting will be a hybrid of electronic participation and 
limited in person participation at the West Elgin Recreation Centre. 
  

• Council approved the waiver of rental fees for 2021 for the West Elgin Recreation 
Centre, West Lorne Complex meeting room and pavilions, for all recognized 
organizations within West Elgin.  

 
• Council approved the reduction of garbage bag limit to three (3) per household 

starting January 1, 2021.  There will be 2 days a year where this bag limit will be 
waived, one just after Christmas and one in the late spring. 

 

• Council received a report from the Clerk with regards to West Elgin Stock Photos 
and directed staff to draft a Request for Quotes and to include an amount in the 
2021 Budget for these photos.  

 

• Council received a report from the CAO/Treasurer regarding the operating variances 
up September 30, 2020 and the projections for the fourth quarter financials.  

 

• Council approved spending up to $15,000 plus HST for the information technology 
security audit and compliance assessment. 

 

• Council approved the allocation of up to $6,000 to the West Elgin Community Health 
Centre to assist with the costs of setting up a community COVID-19 test site.   

 
• Council supported resolution of Asphodel Norwood requesting the Federal 

Government enforces regulations under the Cannabis Act and ensures local 
authorities are provided notification with regards to licensed cannabis growers. 

 

• Council supported the resolution of Blandford-Blenheim with regards to the request 
that the Federal Government amend the legislation that allows for unlicensed and 
unmonitored large scale cannabis grow operations with no consultation with local 
authorities.  
 


